ROARING 40°S

No.22 0Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing MELBOURNE & GIPPSLAND BRANCH
Fellowship

President: Colin Speirs Secretary : Lorraine Burgess
7957385 (home) 8481777 {home)
8744444 (Business)
Correspondence: 16 Bullen Street East Doncaster 3109
Next Dinner: Wednesday 12th November 1980
Place: Karinya Lodge, Cnr, Railway Parade and

Station Street Blackburn.

Time: . 7.p.m. Social Drink. 7.30 p.m, Dinner
Please: Ring Sec.Lorraine by Monday the 10th if you would

like to come along. This will be the first time
our new President (Colin Speirs) will be seen

in action, yes Colin was elected President at the
last dinner and as no one else volunteered,

I am still Secretary - Treasurer.,

Welcome: To new members Daryl and Pam Gunn also
Kevin and Ruth Thompson.

Thanks: To Owen and Lorna Ballinger for the party they
had at their home on the 20th September, it was
a great night.

Mansfield Weekend: Ley and Shirley Garrett have invited us to
their home, the weekend of 22nd November, we will
tell vou more at the dinner.

Christmas Luncheon:Don't forget the l4th December at Rembrandt's
(Wantirna) arrive about noon.

Maryborough Rert: The bus is booked, it looks like approx.40
passengers, with three mavbe four couples joining us
at Bendigo, by our February meeting we will know

the cost per person, and we will need a deposit

at that meeting,

Yours In Apex 40
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Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.
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ROARING 4.0°S

No.210fficial Newsletter of Apex 40

1Fellowship

|
PHESIDENT: Owen Ballinger SECRETARY: Lorraine Burgess
842 1882 (Home) 848 1777 {Home)

879 2000 (Business)

CORRESPONDENCE:
NEXT DINNER:
PLACE:

TIME:

CONTACT :

LAST DINNER:

16 Bullen Street East Doncaster 3109

Thursday 25th September 1980

Central Hotel, Princes Highway, Beaconsfield

Social Drink 7 p.m. Dinner 7.30 p.m.

Sec. Lorraine by Tuesday 23rd if you would
like to attend. This dinner will see the election of
a new committee and at this point I would like to
say that I have enjoyed my term of Secretary-Treasurer
very much, also there are a few people I would like
to thank for their help. First Brian Nanscawen for
letting me invade his office, and Cathy (Brian's
Secretary) for typing the dinner notice, and last
but not least Katrina my daughter who helped in many

ways to get the notices out on time.

It was as allways a great night, I hope John and
Elizabeth Hourigan enjoyed themselves. I also hope
that Charlotte Dick had a good time. John Ritchie
told us that he and Lois were to be married and so
on behalf of your Apex 40 friends, John and Lois

T would like to wish vou all the very best for your

future happiness together.

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON: A booking has been made at Rembrandt's

SUBSCRIPTIONS:

at Wantirma for the l4th December, I will need to know
at the next dinner who would like tc go. 1 will

also need a deposit of $5.00 per head. The actual
cost of the lunch is $9.00 for adults and children

to the age of 12 are only $5.50. If you cant come

to the dinner, but would like to attend Rembrandt's

please send your deposit to me.

Are once again due.
"Yours in Apex 40"

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.




